
Kelly 
Roughley

From:Kelly Roughley
Sent:Sun, 24 Nov 2019 16:32:29 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

I support the plans for a new Aldi. With the ever increasing prices at Asda, a larger Aldi 
store in an area of working class and poverty is needed. Also the area that I hear is 
proposed for the new site is in need of a store that is easily accessible and closer for the 
residents rather than travelling to the concourse or asda, and even out of town to Wigan 
to the larger Aldi’s. It will create more jobs and revenue for the area and make the area 
overall better

Yours,

Kelly Roughley 

24e whitburn

Barnes road

Skelmersdale

Wn88hn


